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State conference set for April 6-8
The 30th annual ARSHRM Conference & Expo will be held April 6-8 at 

the John Q. Hammons Convention Center in Rogers.  
According to the conference website, it’s the best opportunity for HR 

professionals from all over the state to learn, share, network, and grow. 
Visit www.hr2016.org for conference information, including registra-

tion deadlines. Early Bird registration is going on through Jan. 31. Cost is 
$300 for the first attendee and $250 for each additional attendee. 

Dec. 15 meeting to feature annual bake sale 
The chapter will meet at 11:30 a.m. Tuesday, Dec. 15, in Room 208 of 

the Heritage Building at Harding University.  
The meeting will include a conference call with Sherry Johnson to 

discuss the status of our chapter and member service area. 
Also, we will hold the annual bake sale. Proceeds will go to SHRM.
In addition to a baked good, please bring hats and mittens to be 

donated to a local school. If you can’t attend the meeting but have 
donations, you can call Rebecca Pinkley. She will pick them up at any of 
your locations. Her number is 501-827-2034.

Please RSVP for the meeting as soon as possible!  Most of us are 
very busy this time of year, and this is not the normal meeting with 
a speaker. However, it’s a very important meeting to attend due to the 
status of our chapter.  Plus, it’s CHRISTMAS time!  Let’s celebrate together!  

We also need to have an accurate number of attendees so that we don’t 
order too many plates for the luncheon.

Opening
The chapter is accepting 
nominations for the Trea-
surer/Secretary Chair.  You 
can email your nomination 
to Tracy Smith.
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